
 

 

 

Improving care for people living with dementia and complex care needs 

 

Kent and Medway Clinical Commissioning Group (KMCCG) is working with its 

partners, and people living with dementia and their carers to improve care for people 

living with dementia who also have complex care needs.  

 

We are seeking the views of people: 

living with dementia and their carers so the proposal will be informed by the lived 

experience of people with dementia and their families.  

  

NHS and social care staff, domiciliary carers, care home staff, and those 

voluntary organisations to understand how our health care system is working, 

and to help identify any gaps or improvements.  

  

the public is being asked about the principles which should be applied to improve 

the quality of care provided for people living with dementia.  

 

A webpage has been set up with more information about how to give your views. 

here/improving-dementia-care-kent-and-medway  

 

The views given will inform a proposed new service model that is based on clinical 

evidence. Once the proposals are developed we will enter into a process of formal 

consultation next year which will include more patient and public engagement. 

If you have any ideas about how we could gather views, or any other questions 

about this project please email kmccg.engage@nhs.net  

 

Katie Blissett, Senior Engagement Manager 

NHS Kent and Medway Clinical Commissioning Group 

03000 424169 / 07545934705  

 

https://www.kentandmedwayccg.nhs.uk/get-involved/our-involvement-work/improving-dementia-care-kent-and-medway
mailto:kmccg.engage@nhs.net

